
 

Grand Junction Colorado, August 24, 1920. 
 
The City Council of the City of Grand Junction convened in 
regular session at four O'clock P.M. in the City Hall, with Mayor 
Cherrington in the chair. 
 
Upon call of roll, the following Commissioners responded as 
present, Cherrington, Garber, Blackstone, Whittaker, Absent 
Commissioner Holmburg. 
 
City Attorney Tupper was present. 
 
The minutes of the regular meeting of August 17th.were read and 
approved. 

 
Mr. Castell appeared befor the council regarding lot lines on the 
South side of Pitkin Ave. between 6 & 7th. Street. City Atturney 
Tupper was instructed to look up the records and ascertain if any 
changes had been made in the original town survey, and report at 
the next regular meeting. 
 
Moved by Commissioner Whittaker and second by Commissioner 
Blackstone that the City refrain from granting privelage of use 
of the City Parks for Political speeking. Motion being put, upon 
call of roll the Commissioners voted as follows Cherrington 
yea,Garber yea, Blackstone yea, Whittaker yea, all Commissioners 
present voting yea the motion was declaired carried. 
 

City Attorney Tupper reported progress on the new Highway paving 
ordenance 
 
A commite from the Fair assn appeared befor the council relative 
to makeing some improvements to the buildings and stock pens for 
this years fair at the fair grounds, it was agreed that the Fair 
assn. and the City Commissioners meet at an early date and look 
over the buildings and pens to determan just what can be done 
this year. 
 
The following bills having been examined and approved by heads of 
departments and audited were read by the clerk. 
 
 

No. Funds Claims of Amount For 

30962-67 Contg. Mt. States T.&T. Co. 19.50. Telephone 
 Water "    "     "  "  " 8.75. Telephone 
 Police "    "     "  "  " 5.00. Telephone 
 Fire "    "     "  "  " 7.50. Telephone 

968 Parkse W.C.Hermann 8.70. meals 

.969   " V.L.Barnett 31.50. labor 

970 Contg. Indp.Abstract Co. 8.00. record files 

971   " D.& R.G. Band 100.00. band concerts 

972 Water White Eagle Oil Co. 21.39. gasoline 



973   " Sinclair Oil Co. 5.30. Oil 

974   " Van Horne Drug Co. .20. amonia 

975 Highway White Eagle Oil Co. 11.39. gasoline 

 
 
Moved by Commissioner Blackstone second by Commissioner Garber 
that all bills be allowed, the motion being put, upon call of 
roll the Commissioners voted as follows Cherrington yea, Garber 
yea, Blackstone yea, Whittaker yea. all Commissioners voating yea 
the motion was declared carried. and the bills allowed. 
 
Moved by Commissioned Blackstone and second by Commissioner 
Garber that Commissioner Whittaker act as City Clerk motion 
carried. 
 

Moved by Commissioner Blackstone second by Commissioner Garber 
the council adjourned. 
 
/s/ J. F. Whittaker 
Act. City Clerk 
 


